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20th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Amazing and Fabulous Children, 
 
I can’t believe that tomorrow is the last day of this very different school year! I would like to thank you for all 
your positivity and enthusiasm, especially with your home learning and for those of you who have been in 
school. As we said in our letter to our wonderful Year 6 on Friday, it is not the year we had planned for you 
but we are so very proud of how you have flourished and coped in such strange times.  
 
In their end of school year letter, the Bishop of Grantham and the Acting Bishop of Lincoln remind us that 
‘Care is a word with four letters, so it is a small word but we need to remember that it has a big effect on 
people and can leave them smiling. As each of us cares for others we can show God's love.’  This is a 
perfect message, as I know you all live out our 3Rs in school and at home. You respect and take care of 
yourselves, each other and our environment and the world in which we live. 

 
Although we have not been able to celebrate the end of this school year together, your teachers and TAs 
have created an end of year message for you and your year group. The link for these can be found on our 
school websites and Facebook pages.   
 
I would like to congratulate each one of you. I know we will all be back in September to enjoy our new and 
exciting adventures, flying high like the geese with the WOW Factor!!! Have a lovely summer holiday and 
keep being brilliant at home. Enjoy the learning packs if you get chance and remember that we can’t wait to 
see you soon!!   
 

 
 
 

Love and huge geese honks from 
 
Mrs Moore 


